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During the Regular Meeting of the Freeport Area School District Board of School Directors  
held on Wednesday, January 11, 2017, the following agenda items were approved: 

 
 
 

Personnel 

A list of substitute personnel for the 2016-2017 school year. 

The employment of Joseph T. Dougherty as Volunteer Baseball Coach for the District’s athletics 
programs for the 2016-2017 school year.  

The resignation of Christopher W. Speer as Volunteer Boys Basketball Coach for the 2016-2017 
school year. 

Curriculum and Technology 

The adoption of changes to the High School Program of Studies for the 2017-2018 school year. 

Finance 

The December financial reports and a list of bills for payment. 

A list of budgetary transfers. 

A resolution authorizing the public display and advertising of the proposed preliminary budget and 
authorizing District Administration to seek approval for referendum exceptions. 

Policy 

Final adoption of revised School Board Policy No. 251 (Homeless Students). 

Tentative adoption of new School Board Policy No. 255 (Educational Stability for Children in 
Foster Care). 

Other Business 

The acknowledgement of Pennsylvania Department of Education approval of PlanCon H – Project 
Financing for the Freeport Area Middle School Project. 

The authorization of the superintendent or his designee, in accordance with Policy No. 711, to 
dispose of books, furniture, equipment, supplies, or other school property that has no longer been 
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deemed of value to the educational purpose of the District and has current value of $100 or less, 
in a manner prescribed under the School Code for the 2016-2017 school year. 

The nominations of Joseph Close and Kathy Vargo to the offices of President and Vice President, 
respectively, of the Lenape Technical School Joint Board, each for one-year terms. 

The acceptance of an Apprenticeship Career Awareness Mini-Grant Award from the Tri-County 
Workforce Investment Board, Inc., in the amount of $500, to be used to cover a portion of the 
transportation costs associated with the Students Acquiring Technical Skills (SATS) Program. 

Next Meetings  

Wednesday, February 1, 2017, at 7:30 pm – Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, February 8, 2017, at 7:30 pm – Regular Meeting 

 


